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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to India Day.

It’s a great day in South Carolina when we have the opportunity to experience the customs and
traditions unique to other parts of the world that have been woven into the fabric of America.
Showcasing the heritage and traditions of India, this event is sure to delight everyone with the
interactive exhibits, lively music and dance, ethnic food and shopping, and colorful art and
fashion. I would like to thank the India Association of Greater Greenville for organizing this
awesome event to promote a deeper appreciation between diverse cultures while preserving the
heritage of their homeland.

Michael and I wish you all the best for an exciting, fun-filled India Day. God bless.




